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May 5, 2003 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Dear Honorable Members: 
 

Aurora Health Care Metro, Inc. is planning to construct portions of buildings, 
loading docks and other structures within a City of Milwaukee sewer easement.  The 

sewer easement is in Milwaukee County property.  Aurora and Milwaukee County have 
entered into an agreement to allow the construction on the property.  

 
The attached resolution authorizes and directs the proper City officers to execute a 

Permit and Agreement with Aurora.  The Permit and Agreement allows the construction 

within the City easement, conditional on the County approving the document.  
 

 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  
 

      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
 
 

      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works 
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